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Dear municipality of Kincardine,

I was wondering if we there is a way to get a trail from Tiverton to the beach.

Right now, | have to bike along Bruce rd 15 which is very scary as there is no paved shoulder and people
drive very fast. Right now my kids are young enough to fit in the bike trailer, but they will never be allowed

to bike on there own on such a dangerous road. I'm not sure what | will do when they get to big for the
trailer.

I would really love a trail to get from Tiverton to the shore. It's only a 10 min bike ride, but | think linking it
with the great lakes bike route would be amazing.

Who should | talk to about this?

Thank you,
Emily Gaudreau


KINCARDINE\elutz



